
Save The Date for these Events: 

Easter Egg Hunt – April – we need new volunteers 

to lead the 2019 event 

Streets of Garage Sales – June 8th 

Salmon Bake – August 

Annual Meeting – November 

Christmas Lights Contest – December 

Plus, keep an eye open for Spring and Fall work 

parties at the Beach and Shorewood Park. 

 

The Shorewood News in Brief 

February 2019 

Here’s a summary of what’s happening in Shorewood On The Sound 

(SOTS) this year. For more details and information, please visit our 

new website at www.shorewoodonthesound.org 
 

Newsletter 
We are phasing out the SOTS printed newsletter due to the lack of an Editor/volunteers to produce a 

regular mailing. We will strive to send one a year (with a dues coupon) but encourage all residents 

to visit the SOTS website for up-to-date information.  If you would like to assist in producing a 

regular newsletter please let us know. info@shorewoodonthesound.org 
 

MailChimp  
Watch your email for occasional updates sent 

via an email delivery service called 

Mailchimp. If your email address has 

changed simply indicate your current 

email address when paying your dues. 
 

Website 
Our new website has launched! Please login 

to set up your profile and set your 

preferences (you can opt out of sharing 

your information in the directory). There are details about Events, Resources, as well as the Beach 

gate code and Neighborhood Directory. And, you can pay your dues with a credit card.  Check it 

out. It’s a secure site for dues paying members only.  Simply visit 

https://www.shorewoodonthesound.org/login/ click on Register, enter the primary resident 

email address, click on Lookup Email and follow the prompts. 
 

Gate Code – The current code is on the website and was changed last October.  Please visit the 

website and register or login to receive it. You will need to be current on your dues to access the 

secure site. 
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Immediate Past President - Jon Newton Mike Dingacci    David Erickson 
           Kelsey Wildstone 

2019 Dues are now due!  
Please pay your dues online at www.shorewoodonthesound.org . We have a PayPal account set up for 

that purpose and it’s easy to use. If you prefer to mail a check, please use the form on the back 

side of this newsletter. Thank you! 

www.shorewoodonthesound.org
mailto:info@shorewoodonthesound.org
https://www.shorewoodonthesound.org/login/
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Shorewood On The Sound 2019 Dues Renewal 

( thanks to those who have already PAID online – much appreciated ) 

Name: ______________________________________ Phone Number: _______________________ 

Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Comments/Suggestions: ____________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

If there is an event you would like to volunteer for, please let us know so we can reach out to you when 

we’re in need of your services.__________________________________________________ 

 

Amount Paid: $75 Regular Dues _____________ $60 Senior Rate __________ 

Can we share your information in the Neighborhood Directory on our secure website? Yes/No 

Mail to: Shorewood On The Sound, PO Box 47203, Burien, WA 98146 

President Angelica Spates  206-769-0089 info@shorewoodonthesound.org 

 

The Board is really excited to be implementing our new website and many people have already logged in to 

take advantage of it.  Many have paid their dues online and also set up recurring payments for ease of 

future payments.   

An important thing to note is that dues are always for a calendar year ( January – December ) regardless of 

what month the dues are paid. 

Also, it’s important to know that only 1 email address per household should be used to login to the website.  

Once there, you can enter a second email that will be used for MailChimp notifications, but please ALWAYS 

LOG IN WITH THE SAME EMAIL ADDRESS. 
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